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Tofino Election News        
 
Feb 15, 2021 
 
Hello Ratepayers and fellow members, 
 
Details about the upcoming election in Tofino are available in the attachment.  Those of you 
who are absentee electors or absentee property owners need to inform yourselves of the “Mail 
in Ballot” provisions contained in the attachment. Mail in ballots are available and can be 
obtained by mail out or download starting Feb 17.  Return dates are also provided.   
It is important that all eligible voters cast their votes. Please encourage all eligible voters to do 
so.   
 
The last by-election had a 42% turn out and we don’t want to see candidates elected with a 
possible 16% of eligible elector support for Mayor or Council.   
 
PLEASE VOTE 
 
If you don’t know who is running or what their positions are on important issues, talk to your 
friends and neighbours and visit tofinorpa.ca for information on their back grounds and views.   
We are not telling you who to vote for but we sure want you to vote. 
 
Cheers Jack Gillie 
 


